
About myself

Hello Division 4! I am ecstatic to be

Division 4's Lieutenant Governor again! I

attend Tellico Plains High School, and I


chartered the Key Club there. I am a

Junior. I plan on attending UTK next year


and then go on to Law School at Yale

University.

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become


Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become


Delinquent

May Newsletter

Division  4

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022

Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11 (Tentative),

2022

Key Club Week

February 1, 2023 
Unpaid Clubs Become 

Suspended

Contact Me: 

Instagram: kt.division.4

Heather's Handouts 

Email:heather@ktkey.org 

May 15, 2022
ICON Registration closes



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Excited for the Year

DCON was held March 18-20th

in Franklin, Tennessee. The


theme was Celebrating

Superheros of Service. It was a

great convention with over 200

attendees all across the District.


For more information about

award winners and pictures,


please visit ktkey.org. 

I am excited to jump back into the Key Club year with

you all. I want to make it a focus of my year to get to


know you all, charter new clubs, and bring back inactive

clubs. I also want to bring back Divisional Council


Meetings, and Division wide projects. Lastly, I want to

improve communication from the District to the clubs.


Please feel to contact me at anytime throughout the

year, and don't forget that you guys can hang out over

the summer to plan Key Club events ahead of time for


the school year- just to get a jump on things, and maybe

plan some community service projects. 



Club Contacts

As soon as you have elected your new

officers, please send me their emails

and phone numbers. I love talking to

every Key Club officer, and I'd love

to answer any questions/concerns

they have. I will put them into a


mailing list so they will be sent every

email I send to the advisors. It is a


great way for the officers to take on

responsibility and inform their club


of current events. 

ICON Registration is now open! This year,

International Convention will be held in Washington


D.C. The K-T District is offering a tour of the

convention. This will last from July 5-12th. This is a


great opportunity for you all to enjoy the convention

as well as enjoy Washington D.C as a group. Also keep


in mind registration for ICON will close May 15th.

Information and registration forms are posted on the


district website at ktkey.org. If you have any

questions, please feel free to contact me.

ICON


